Mrs. M. Neumark 285 Central Park West New York, N.Y.

Dear Mrs. Neumark:

I wonder if I might impose upon you for a small favor.

I know that you will be present on Sunday, p.G., at the Testimonial Dinner for Rabbi Jung. We are anxious to print an article in our concluding bulletin of the year describing the proceedings of the evening.

I know that the articles submitted by you for the bulletin are always in excellent taste, neither overstating nor understating the case.

May we therefore count upon you to write up the affair with your usual charm and submit it to us for inclusion in our bulletin. The deadline for it is June 5, 1962.

It's good to know that I can count on you. Best wishes to your husband and children.

Sincerely,

RABBI NORMAN LAMM

NL:ff